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Albert Einstein’s was estimated at 160, Madonna’s is 140, and
John F. Kennedy’s was only 119, but as it turns out, your IQ
score pales in comparison with your EQ, MQ, and BQ scores when
it  comes  to  predicting  your  success  and  professional
achievement.

IQ tests are used as an indicator of logical reasoning ability
and technical intelligence. A high IQ is often a prerequisite
for  rising  to  the  top  ranks  of  business  today.  It  is
necessary,  but  it  is  not  adequate  to  predict  executive
competence and corporate success. By itself, a high IQ does
not guarantee that you will stand out and rise above everyone
else.

Research carried out by the Carnegie Institute of Technology
shows that 85 percent of your financial success is due to
skills in “human engineering,” your personality and ability to
communicate, negotiate, and lead. Shockingly, only 15 percent
is  due  to  technical  knowledge.  Additionally,  Nobel  Prize
winning Israeli-American psychologist, Daniel Kahneman, found
that people would rather do business with a person they like
and trust rather than someone they don’t, even if the likeable
person is offering a lower quality product or service at a
higher price.

With this in mind, instead of exclusively focusing on your
conventional  intelligence  quotient,  you  should  make  an
investment in strengthening your EQ (Emotional Intelligence),
MQ (Moral Intelligence), and BQ (Body Intelligence). These
concepts may be elusive and difficult to measure, but their
significance is far greater than IQ.
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